
From: Karen Peck <clerklidgatepc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 10:13 AM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Polling Review - Lidgate 

 
Dear Elections 
 

Having consulted the Parish Council and the Village Hall Committee, we comment as 
follows: 

 
• No boundary comments 
• Agree hall is a good central location. There is wheelchair access at the rear, 

handrails from the road steps are due to be fixed any day now and the steep 
ramp on the opposite side of the frontage will be reviewed as part of the 

improvements being planned to the frontage as a whole. 
We hope this is of help. 
 

Best wishes 
 

 
Karen Peck 

Clerk to Lidgate Parish Council 
 


